
FALL RISK ASSESSMENT 
CHECKLIST

I do less than 30 minutes of physical activity per day

Y N

It takes me a minute to focus after I stand up 

I feel dizzy when I first get out of bed

I have a fear of falling

I've had a fall in the last 6 months

My medication affects my ability to focus

I use mobility aids or a walking stick

I have injuries on my hips, legs, or feet

My knees sometimes give out when I’m walking

I drink more than 2 alcoholic beverages per day



I have a serious medical condition

I have anxiety or depression

I have low blood pressure

My blood tests show low calcium, vitamin B or D

I wear glasses or haven’t had my eyes tested in the past year

I’ve noticed that my shoes are losing grip and are slippery

I have to walk around furniture to get around my home

Y N

YOUR RESULT:

Answered YES 

Answered NO 



HOW DID YOU SCORE?

homeguardian.ai | 1300 248 324

I answered YES 12-17 times

You are in a high fall-risk category and it is recommended that
you take some steps to improve your fall risk. This could mean
speaking to a doctor or performing a fall-hazard audit of your
home environment.

HomeGuardian's award-winning fall detection and automatic
escalation assistive technology is designed for individuals at a
high risk of falling. 

The device is 100% private and secure, works in your home, and
automatically escalates an alert to up to 3 emergency contacts in
the event of a fall. You can also take steps to fall-proof your
home using our FREE eBook.

HIGH FALL RISK

https://homeguardian.ai/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Fall-hazard-test.pdf


HOW DID YOU SCORE?

homeguardian.ai | 1300 248 324

I answered YES 6-12 times

MEDIUM FALL RISK

Your fall risk isn't as high as others, but it's not low or non-
existant either. It's a great idea to speak to your doctor about
falls so you're armed with all the information you need. It could
also be worth looking into a fall detection device so you know if
you fall, you'll get the care you deserve.

HomeGuardian's award-winning fall detection and automatic
escalation assistive technology is designed to automatically
escalate alerts to family, friends or neighbours if you fall and
need help.

You can also take steps to fall-proof your home using our FREE
eBook.

https://homeguardian.ai/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Fall-hazard-test.pdf


HOW DID YOU SCORE?

homeguardian.ai | 1300 248 324

I answered YES 0-6 times

LOW FALL RISK

Your fall risk is technically in a 'low' category, but it's not
necessarily non-existent either. Did you know that anyone,
anywhere, can fall anytime, regardless of their age and whether
they identify as a person with a disability?

If you're looking for the assurance that you'll never be left
alone if you experience a fall? You may benefit from
HomeGuardian's fall detection technology.

The technology is 100% passive, private and secure, and it even
monitors for early onset Covid-19 symptoms. You can also take
steps to fall-proof your home using our FREE eBook.

https://homeguardian.ai/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Fall-hazard-test.pdf

